
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND JOINT COMMUNITY MEETING 
REGARDING THE DRAFT REGIONAL ANALYSIS OF IMPEDIMENTS TO FAIR HOUSING 

CHOICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a thirty-day public comment period shall be 
open between July 3, 2020 and August 4, 2020 to gather comments and input on the Twin 
Cities’ draft Regional Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice (the “AI”); and 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the City of Woodbury (“Woodbury”) 

and the Washington County Community Development Agency (the “CDA”) will co-host a 
joint community meeting at 6:30 p.m. on August 5, 2020 to discuss the AI; and 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN THAT the draft AI document may be viewed 
online via https://washingtoncountycda.org/our-organization/public-notices/ ; and 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN THAT due to the COVID-19 pandemic and 
the related public health crisis, this meeting will take place virtually. Interested parties will 
be able to access the meeting online via www.woodburymn.gov/virtualmeetings. Those 
participating in the meeting online will have the ability to post comments and questions; and 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN THAT Woodbury and the CDA will co-host 

the meeting via the Microsoft Teams platform with City and CDA staff providing a brief 
presentation and then providing an opportunity for questions and comments from 
interested parties within the Live Q&A tab. If this method does not work for you, CDA staff is 
available for phone calls, e-mail correspondence or in-person meetings that honor social 
distance protocols before or after the event if you would like to speak one-on-one; and 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN THAT the intent of this community meeting 

is to gather community feedback regarding the AI prior to its completion. If you cannot 
attend the community meeting but have questions or would otherwise like to provide input, 
please contact Angie Shuppert, Community Development Programs Manager, at 651-379-
9551 or AngieS@washingtoncountycda.org ; and 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN THAT all interested parties are invited to 
attend the joint community meeting at which time opportunity will be provided to express 
comments on the draft AI. Written comments can be mailed to the Washington County CDA 
at 7645 Currell Blvd., Woodbury, MN 55125 and/or emailed to: 
publiccomment@washingtoncountycda.org. Comments will be accepted through 4:30 pm on 
Tuesday August 18, 2020.    
 
Dated this 3rd day of July 2020. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
OF COMMISSIONERS OF 
THE WASHINGTON COUNTY  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 
 /s/ Melissa Taphorn   
Melissa Taphorn 
Executive Director 
 
The Washington County CDA is subject to Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
which prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability by public entities.  Information 
regarding the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act is available from the CDA 



office at 651-458-0936.  Auxiliary aids for disabled persons are available upon request at 
least 72 hours in advance of an event.  Please call 651-458-0936 (MN Relay Service 1-800-
627-3529) to make arrangements. 


